Excellence Together
with our Community

& Children’s Centre

Jessop Primary School
Tel: 020 7274 2333 Fax: 020 7274 5367
Address: Lowden Road London SE24 0B)

Lead Headteacher: Ms. A Parker
Friday 20th March 2020
Dear Parents/Carers,
This letter is in regards to your entitlement to free school meals for your child(ren).

In order to establish how we can best support families while school provision is
restricted, we would like to know if you request continued access to a school meal.

This will be a packed lunch provision for you to collect at an allocated time.

Should our circumstances change and we are able to facilitate vouchers we will let
you know.

Once we have collated the responses we will update you on how this can be
administered.

Please confirm by today 4:30pm the latest, please find the link in the body of this text

to submit your response.

Kind regards,

iy

Ms. A. Parker
Lead Headteacher

Head of school Kenneth Baffoe Email admin@jessop.lambeth.sch.uk Website https://www.jessopprimary.org.uk/ Twitter @]essopPrimary
Jessop Children Centre Tel: 02077375164 Email: ccadmin@)jessop.lambeth.sch.uk Address Lowden Road London SE24 0B
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